
Norwich Conservation Commission Approved Minutes, 20 March 2012 
 
Present: Frank Olmstead, Bill Pierce, Peter Silberfarb, David Hubbard, Martha Graber, 

Dan Goulet, Craig Layne 
Absent: Steve Gaughan 
 
Commenced: 7:10 pm 
 
B. Pierce motioned that the NCC allocate $600 to the Marion Cross Elementary School 
“River day” and associated activities.  C. Layne seconded the motion.  Motion was 
approved unanimously.  Several commissioners expressed interest in attending this year’s 
festivities. 
 
B. Pierce motioned that the NCC allocate up to $1,200 to the purchase of remote IR 
wildlife cameras to monitor potential road crossings and forest corridors.  P. Silberfarb 
seconded the motion.  Motion was approved unanimously.  C. Layne is researching the 
camera and accessory options. 
 
Applause broke out when D. Hubbard and B. Pierce announced that they would reapply 
for their positions. 
 
D. Goulet motioned that the December 2011 minutes be approved as revised.  B. Pierce 
seconded the motion.  Motion was approved unanimously. 
 
Adjourned: 8:50 pm 
 
Minutes submitted by C. Layne 


